
FONS! NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

TO: State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA, 95814 

Areawide Clearinghouse 

Date: 9/23/2019 

FROM: California Department of 
Transportation 
District 3 
703 B Street 
Marysville, CA 
95901 

SUBJECT: Notice of Availability of Finding of No Significant Impact 
(Pursuantto: U.S. D. 0. T. Order 5610. 1C, Paragraph 5. b) 

SCH #: 2017032087 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The California Department of Transportation 
(Caltrans) in cooperation with the Capital SouthEast ConnectorJoint Powers 
Authority (Connector JPA) proposes to reconstruct Grant Line Road to a 7.2 mile 
access-controlled four-lane expressway with a center earth median and an 
adjacent Class 1 bike/pedestrian trail on the west side of the alignment-The D2 
Expressway Project would redirect existing access to nine existing or planned 
intersections and provide frontage roads where current access points conflict 
with these intersections. The Project site is located along Grant Line Road from 
north of the White Rock Road/Grant Line Road intersection moving south to the 
Grant Line Road/Jackson Highway intersection, located in the City of Rancho 
Cordova's southeastern boundary with Sacramento County. 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been 
made for this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned 
by the Federal Highway Administration pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327. A copy of the 
FONS! and the attached Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the 
California Department of Transportation office located at the above address. 


